
June 11th, 2018 meeting 
 
Meeting was called to order by Vice President Brian Manecke. 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Dean and Cindy put up orange fence by the trail by the house on Hwy. P. 
 
Fenwood Lions donated the orange fence they have to our club also.  Just have to coordinate picking it 
up before the ball tournaments. 
 
Dean stopped a couple of guys tearing around in town and on the roads.  He took pictures and sent to 
John Daniels.  If he can get the number from the pictures he will send out a letter to who the machines 
are registered to. 
 
Trails will need mowing.  Mower isn’t on yet and may need some maintenance.  Brian will check out & 
sharpen blades. 
 
Jackets and other apparel came in and is at the club house. 
 
Will try to pour the slab for the shed some tome this summer. 
 
There is gravel at Burma trail that can be spread in the areas that need it. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 

Next meeting will be held Monday July 9th at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 


